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POWER AUTHORITY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK
JAMES A. FITzPATRicx NUCLEAR POWER PLANT

S
JOHN D. LEONARD, JR. P.O. BOX 41

Resident Manager Lycoming, Nm York 13093

31s-342 3840

February 14, 1980

SERIAL: JAFP-80-138

Mr. Boyce H. Grier Di recto r
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

SUBJECT: NRC ISE Bulletin 79-18
Audibility Problems in High Noise Areas

REFERENCE: Letter to NRC Dated October 17,1979, (JAFP-79-566)
from John D. Leonard, Jr.

Dear Mr. Grier: ,

. i

in the referenced response, it was stated that the corrective |
actions for accessible areas would be completed by February 15, 1980
(120 days from the date of the response). However, some of the material
ordered from Gaitronics Corporation has not yet been received. The
shipment is due this week. As soon as the equipment is received, the
plant staff will complete the corrective ar.tions. Therefore, an extension
of the completion date to March 7,1980 is requested.

As previously stated in the referenced letter, the areas which are
considered inaccessible due to high radiation during plant operation,
will be completed during the next refueling outage. ;
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Very truly yours, #
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ohn D. Leonard, Jr. ;.- !
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cc: George T. Berry, PASNY, NY0
G. A. Wilverding, PASNY, NYO
P. W. Lyon, PASNY, NYO
M. C. Cosgrove, PASNY, JAF
R. J. Pasternak, PASNY, JAF
NRC Office of inspection and Enforcement - Washington
F1-80-06
DCC

NRCB-79-18 File
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